From: Michael Douglas-Scott || |

Sent: 01 August 2023 15:29
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Planning Application 2023/1885/P

To whom it may concern,

Could you please explain why it is that | have only just learned from a
third party of application no. 2023/1885/P for the massive expansion into
residential building of the cafeteria at 147 Highgate Road when I am
directly and detrimentally affected by the proposed building? Why have
you not informed me dircctly of the application and how much time do 1
have, along with my neighbours, to object to this scheme?

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Michael Douglas-Scott

1a Wesleyan Place

L.ondon

NW5 11.G



